
 

 

Friday 19th May 2017 
 Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Creativity Week 

 
26th – 30th June 2017 

 
 At Bonneville, in the week commencing Monday 26th June 2017, we will be coming off our regular 
 curriculum timetable and enjoying a Creativity Week.  During the week the children will be immersed in 
 all things creative in the hope to create final masterpieces that can become cherished artwork within our 
 school environment.  The week will culminate in an open gallery for family and friends to visit and enjoy 
 on Friday 30th June 2.45 to 3.45. 
 
 Within the week all children will benefit from a range of hands on creative activities as well as linked 
 external trips and visitors.  Please look out for further information on trips nearer the time.  
 
 I would also like to inspire the children creatively by the opportunities available to them in the wider 
 world and this is where I would like to call on our wonderful friends and family members of Bonneville.  
 Do you  yourself or do you know anyone that would be able to offer their help that week?  This may be 
 in any nature you feel comfortable with – sending in examples of creative work with your child, 
 allowing us to put work up on a display to inspire the children or coming in and sharing your knowledge 
 and experience either with a small group, a class or even an assembly.  If you feel happy to offer 
 anything please could you let me know on the below slip. 
 
 Many thanks in advance. 
 Yours sincerely 
 
 Miss Napier 
 Creative Curriculum Leader 
 

 
 I am able to offer help during Creativity Week (please write a brief description of how) 
 
 
 
 
 
 Name:   _______________________________________________________ 
 
 Child’s Name & Class: _______________________________________________________ 


